****NOTICE****

City Water Line Repair 

The City of Natchitoches Utility Department will be repairing a water leak at the corner of Texas Street and Second Street tomorrow, May 25, 2016.  The street will be closed at Texas Street and Washington Street and at Texas Street and Third Street. Second Street will reopen as soon as possible.  Please make the necessary detours to avoid these road closures.  

